
SAN FRANCISCO 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

August 11, 2014 

Mr. Mohammed Nuru, Director 
c/o: Mr. Rahul Shah, Junior Engineer 
Department of Public Works: Bureau of Street-Use and Mapping 
1155 Market Street, 3rd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

RE: Application for General Plan Referral 
711 Peru Avenue - Case 2014.1123R 
Major Encroachment Permit-14ME-0016 

Dear Mr. Nuru, 

On July 18, 2014, the San Francisco Planning Department received an application for a General 
Plan Referral at 711 Peru Avenue, in relation to Major Encroachment Permit application, reference 
BP A#200403309962. This project was originally approved by the Board of Supervisors under BOS 
Resolution No. 276-04 on April 19, 2004, which expired on May 10, 2005. 

Given the amount of time that had passed since Planning issued its General Plan determination 
for this project, DPW requested that Planning review the permit application to determine if 
anything has changed that would alter its General Plan analysis. The Planning Department has 
performed a new review and determined that the General Plan findings issued on January 22, 
2001 (Case 200.1181R) still remain valid. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me via email at lisa.chen@sfgov.org or by phone 
at (415)975-9124. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Chen 
Planner, Citywide Planning Division 
San Francisco Planning Department 

cc: Gil Kelley, Director of Citywide Planning 
Adam Varat, Senior Planner, Citywide Planning 

1650 Mission St. 
Suite 400 
San Francisco, 
CA 94103-2479 

Reception: 
415.558.6378 

Fax: 
415.558.6409 

Planning 
Information: 
415.558.6377 


